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Booth, Elliott

From: Andrew Braddon 
Sent: 08 April 2024 15:28
To: Gatwick Airport
Subject: Interested Party Reference number: 20042132

Categories: EO, Deadline

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Further to my numerous objecƟons I am surprised that you have not adhered to the request to have this inane 
applicaƟon withdrawn from the planning system.  
 
The applicaƟon is uƩerly flawed and much of what is being said is frankly an uƩer misrepresentaƟon.  
 
If this was to be approved there would be huge upheaval and such an infrastructure could not be operated 
effecƟvely.  
 
It is abundantly clear that Gatwick Airport are simply endeavouring to drive revenue streams and future profits and 
I’m sure that the venture capitalist and Vinci will do their upmost to sell the proposiƟon at a huge profit.  Thery will 
just walk away with further riches in their purses and we the local residents will be faced with a nightmare scenario. 
 
Common sense must surely prevail and I do insist that my request for the withdrawal of the applicaƟon is 
implemented with all haste.  This whole thing is wasƟng a lot of Ɵme and money for residents and mental health is 
being affected in so many. 
 
Please be reminded that the Norther Runway received consent as an emergency runway and this should 
remain.  The potenƟal for major catastrophic accidents will increase significantly.  Look at our motorways. They are 
taking away hard shoulders and the current plan has caused many accident, indeed fataliƟes, this cannot be 
compared to the impact of the emergency runway suddenly and stupidly being operated as set out.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Andrew Braddon OBE  




